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May 8, 2020 
 

Updates 

Governor Wolf has extended the stay at home order to June 4 for all counties in the red phase 

including Butler County. Butler County will move to the yellow phase next Friday, May 15. This 

does not, however, equate to changing current campus restrictions and service delivery. The risk of 

serious illness is still a very real danger to residents on our campus due to age and health status.    

Services such as Fitness Center and Beauty Shop would be last phase/green and have not been 

given permission to reopen.  I am pleased to say that Sherwood Oaks has not furloughed employees 

and participates in the UPMC pay protection plan. 

 

Questions concerning visitation should be directed to: 

• Epiphany Lehman, Administrator at ext. 8475 (Skilled Nursing) 

• Lori Greer, Administrator at ext. 4651 (Personal Care and Oak Grove Center) 

• Annette McPeek, Executive Director at ext. 8467 (Independent Living) 

 

Residents should wear a mask and limit Community Center visits to: 

• Mail pick up – mail room only (if you need assistance call Donna at ext. 8462) 

• Newspaper pick up – mail room only (will be put into your pigeonhole) 

• Appointment at Physical Therapy Office 

• Appointment at Medical office or Community Nursing 
 

If you need additional cloth facemasks, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 
 

Latest updates can be found on UPMC.com or Sherwood-Oaks.com. 

 

If you plan to travel, complete an away slip.  The forms have been revised to add the location and 

dates of travel. Away slips are available at the reception desk.  Upon your return, you will be asked 

to self-isolate for 7 days. 

 

Meal Deliveries 

I’ve received many compliments about the grocery and meal delivery service that Dining Services 

is providing. We do ask that you check the contents of the bag as soon as it is delivered. If there is a 

problem with your order, please call ext. 8234 asap so your order can be corrected and redelivered. 

 

Independent Living Laundry  

Please mark all flat linens (sheets, towels, kitchen linens) with your unit number. If you receive 

items that are not yours, please let your housekeeper know so they can be returned to the correct 

resident. 

 

 


